
School of Computing and Informatics Inducts Students joining Master of 
Science in Distributed Systems and MSC in Information Technology 
 

 

 

 

College of Biological and Physical Sciences Principal, Prof. Aduda (standing) with 
School of Computing Director, Prof. W. Okello (second-left) and members of staff of 
the School during the induction of Master of Science students. 

At least 80 students will now be the new face of School of Computing and Informatics as they 
join the prestigious University of Nairobi to undertake their studies in the world class University 
renowned to emit the best students in Science and Technology. 

The 80 students were oriented as they began their two-year journey towards Master of Science 
in Information Technology and Master of Science Distributed Systems. 

Speaking during the third intake orientation for 2014/2015 on Monday May 11,2015, Prof. 
Bernard Aduda, Principal College of Biological and Physical Sciences, welcomed the Master of 
Science students. 

 

http://cbps.uonbi.ac.ke/content/school-computing-and-informatics-inducts-students-joining-
master-science-distributed-systems 

Monday May 11. 2015 

 


